
 
Headteacher 
Miss Carolyn Holmes BA (Hons) QTS 

               Friday 10th March 2017 
Dear Parents and Carers 

INTERNET SAFETY TALK 
 

The internet is an incredible resource which enables young people to connect, communicate and be 
creative in a number of different ways, across a range of devices. However, it is always changing, and being 
able to keep up-to-date with your child’s use of technology can be a challenge. Whilst children often have 
high levels of technical expertise, they still need advice and protection when it comes to managing their 
lives online.  
 

We would therefore like to invite parents to an Internet Safety Session on Tuesday 28th March at 7pm in 

the school hall.  
 

This session, led by Tim Barette who is an expert in the field of computing, will raise awareness of internet 

safety issues and provide practical advice and safety tips. Some of the areas covered will include social 

media, gaming, online bullying, digital footprint and online reputation, as well as guidance on setting up 

parental controls.  We would like to take this opportunity to thank the ‘Friends of Busbridge’ (PTA) who 

have kindly funded this talk.  
 

If you would like to attend this session, please complete the slip below and return it to the school office by 

Friday 24th March. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Carolyn Holmes 

Headteacher 

 

(NB. Please do not park in the village hall car park as it is not available for our use for this occasion.) 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 
Internet Safety Talk – Tuesday 28th March 2017 

 
I  would like to attend the Internet Safety Talk on Tuesday 28th March at 7pm 
  
Child’s name………………………………………………………………………………………………………. Class……………………………… 
 
Name of parent/carer…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Contact details:  
 
Email……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Telephone……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Signed…………………………………………………………………………………………..(Parent/carer) Date………………………………… 

Busbridge CE (Aided) Junior School 
Brighton Road 

Busbridge 
Godalming 

Surrey 
GU7 1XA 

 
 

Telephone: 01483 417302 
Fax: 01483 427852 

 
Email: admin@busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 
Website: www.busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


